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Dear Mr Best 

Thank you for your representations of 10 February 2025, to Hon Prue Car MP, Deputy 
Premier and Minister for Education and Early Learning, on behalf of the Beecroft 
Cheltenham Civic Trust, regarding facilities at Cheltenham Girls High School. The Deputy 
Premier has asked me to respond on her behalf. 

NSW public schools are the lifeblood of our communities, and the Department of 
Education wants to ensure teachers and students feel proud to study and work in them. 
The NSW Government is investing record funding into minor works and capital 
maintenance projects to lift the standards of important school facilities.  

I have asked School Infrastructure to inspect the toilets at Cheltenham Girls High School 
and discuss upgrade and maintenance priorities with the Principal. I am pleased to 
confirm that a meeting was held at the school on 18 March 2025 and an upgrade to the 
toilets is being delivered under the 2024/25 Planned Maintenance program.  

I thank the Beecroft Cheltenham Civic Trust for its contributions and advocacy on behalf 
of the school community. 

Sincerely 
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